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We Acknowledge the Wadawurrung People as the Traditional Owners of the Land, Waterways and
Skies. We pay our respects to their Elders, past, present and emerging.  We also Acknowledge all

Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander people who are part of our Drysdale Primary School Community   .  

OSHC NEWS
 
 

Its been an amazing few weeks at OSHC.  Popular activities
enjoyed by the children have included, building things,
drawing, colouring, making cubbies, playing games and

dramatic play.  Some of the older children have been loving
practicing for their senior sports while they are at OSHC,

including Tennis, T-Ball and Cricket.
 

We have received our results back from our Department
Assessment and Rating visit, which took place in week 2.  We
have received a Meeting the National Quality Standard result,

which is a great outcome.
 
 
 
  

Clay Creations
Staying Cool with PeachSlushies

The Great Annual OSHC Easter Egg Colouring/Drawing Competition
The Great Annual OSHC Easter Egg Colouring/Drawing Competition for 2024 is starting this
Wednesday, and entries will close at 9:00am on Wednesday the 27th of March, with prizes awarded
that afternoon.
 
As usual, entries will be put into divisions, one for Preps/Foundation and Juniors, and one for Middles
and Seniors.  This year we will also be holding a drawing competition, following the success of last
years Christmas competition.
 
Each child will only be able to win one prize, for example, they can't come second in the colouring
competition, and third in the drawing competition.  They can, however, enter as many times as they like
for both competitions.  Prizes for children absent from After School Care on the 27th will be delivered
to their classrooms the following morning.
 
We are looking forward to seeing everyone's amazing entries    

         TIMES 
Before School: 6:30AM - 8:50AM

After School: 3:30PM - 6:30PM

Holidays: 6:30AM - 6:30PM

CONTACT HEAD OFFICE 
        1300 072 410
        info@theircare.com.au

CONTACT SERVICE 
        0407 100 119
        drysdale@theircare.com.au

Labour Day Public
Holiday

Please be advised that OSHC
will be closed on Monday the

11th of March due to the
Labour Day Public Holiday. 

Hats!!!
 

A sun smart hat needs to be
brought to After School

care every day.  It doesn't
need to be a school Hat.

This Week
Our theme for this week is
Move in March, to promote

being active and various
ways we can be active. 

Two of last years
winners


